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__MAY COUNCIL MEETING – APRIL 29    
 

Brothers,   
At our May meeting (April. 29th) we will 

be taking nominations for officers for the 
2019/2020 fraternal year.  Nominees must be 
present to accept the nomination UNLESS you 
have previously informed the Grand Knight that 
you will continue in your present position.  Any 
additional nominations will be taken at the June 
meeting and a vote taken at that time. 

In the month of May we honor our 
mothers, both here and in heaven.  During this 
month remember all our mothers and the 
example that our Mother Mary showed us in 
the way we ought to live.  
 
God Bless, 
GK Ed Knoblauch 
 

Winners – Winners 
 

 $500 50/50 Drawing – Ted Domine 

 50/50 - $37 – Nick Modock 

 Pennies from Heaven 

Asti-Spumanti Wine – Gene Swartzwalder 

 Membership Monthly Drawing - $20 – 

Enrique Martinez 

Donations 
 

S.O.S. – Brother Bill Price reports we have donated 

$984 this year so far 
 

Warren Sill Foundation - $300 
 

Membership 
Membership   182    Members 4-1-19 

 

 

Rosary Intentions- For our mothers and 

wives 

Meeting Honoree –Mary our heavenly 

mother 
 

Deceased Brother Knights 
Here is an updated list of mass intentions for 

deceased brothers:  All are at St. Peter Church 

      

Joel Shupp 

 5/21/19 Tuesday 8:15 am 

      James Lewton 

 5/5/19  Sunday 12:00 pm  
 

Calendar of Events 

 May 

2 Council Meeting – St. Julie 

Elections for Officer positions 

5 K of C Sunday 

8 Hooked on Fishing K-8 

11 Luncheon – Black River Tavern 

11-12 Measure-Up  -  St. Julie Billiart 

15 Hooked on Fishing 3-6 

25 Rosary Walk 

25-26 Measure-Up – St. Peter 

30 Easter signs to be removed 

 June 

6 Council Meeting – St. Peter 

Officer Installation 

9 K of C Sunday 

22 Seminary Trip 

 July 

 

 

 



4 Council Meeting – St. Julie 

7 K of C Sunday 

  August 

1  Council Meeting - St. Peter 

4 K of C Sunday 

 September 

5 Council Meeting – St. Julie 

8 K of C Sunday 

 

Hooked on Fishing Is Back! 
The month of May begins the return of our favorite 

Council program – Hooked on Fishing – Not on 

Drugs.  Brother Dale Kramer has arranged two 

dates with St. Peter School to begin the 2019 

season.  If you want to have some real fund in a 

program that not only helps you but really helps a 

child learn the sport of fishing and the fun that goes 

with it.  NO Experience Necessary!  The event is 

held at South Central Park starting on May 8
th

 with 

the Kindergarten and 8
th

 Graders.  May 15
th

 will be 

the 3
rd

 and 6
th

 graders.  Starting time is usually near 

9:30am and goes to 10:30am.  Come on and join us. 
 

State Convention 
The Annual State Convention is scheduled to be 

held at the Kalahari Resort in Sandusky this year.  

Two delegates have volunteered.  Brothers Dale 

Grimes and Enrique Martinez have said they will 

attend to represent our council. 
 

Seminary Visit 
Brother Mike Malinas has scheduled a trip to 

Borremeo/St. Mary Seminary on June 22.  The trip 

will include a tour given by the three seminarians 

sponsored by our council concluding with a 

luncheon at their cafeteria.  Mitch Carson, Lucas 

Carson and Jim Livingston are the three we sponsor 

with yearly $500 scholarships. 
 

Rosary Walk 
The Council’s Annual Rosary Walk to honor our 

deceased Brother Knights is scheduled for May 25
th

 

at the St. Peter Cemetery.  Attendees will gather at 

noon in the parking lot adjacent to the cemetery 

where a Roll Call will be made with the Rosary to 

be followed.  Those in attendance will walk through 

the cemetery reciting the Rosary while stopping at 

individual grave sites to honor that former Knight. 

 

New Officers Nominated 
New Officers for the 2019-2020 terms were 

nominated at the April 29
th

 Council meeting.  They 

are listed below for your consideration: 

Grand Knight – 

Deputy Grand Knight – 

Chaplain – Rev. Dr. Richard Gonser (Ret) 

Chancellor – 

Warden –  

Recorder – 

Treasurer –  

Outside Guard –  

Inside Guard –  

Advocate –  

3 Year Trustee –  

2 Year Trustee – Chris Snyder 

1 Year Trustee – Gary Klemens 

Safetyville Shed Repair  

in the Works 
Brothers Martin Flores & Sean Van Dyke have 

taken up Chairmanship to get our Safetyville Shed 

re-newed with siding and paint.  If anyone would 

like to help our brothers with this job please get in 

touch via e-mail to bit flores@yahoo.com (Martin) 

or sean@1866staydry.com (Sean) or 

mike.spirit@gmail.com 

 

Measure-Up Campaign 
The month of May begins our Annual Measure-Up 

campaign to solicit donations for the Handicapped 

Mentally challenged people in our community.  

Donations are sent to Lucy Idol Home in Lorain 

County.  This has always been a wonderful fund 

raiser for our Council and I look forward to working 

with all of you to continue our success this year.   

May 11-12 

St. Julie Billiart   5pm(3) – 9am(3) – 10:30am(3) 

May 25-26 

St. Peter 5pm(3) -  6am(2) – 8am(3) – 10am(3) – 
12pm(3) 

 

I will need volunteers to collect after masses.  

Please email me with the mass you would do. 

Bill Daw wdaw924@msn.com or call me (440) 

376-5260 
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Monthly Luncheon 
Our May 11

th
 Council Luncheon will be at the very 

popular Black River Tavern on Gulf Rd. (Valley of 

the Eagles Golf Club).  Everyone enjoyed the last 

time we ate there so why waste a good thing!  Let’s 

have a great turn-out. 

 

Council 7970 Officers for 2018-19 
Grand Knight – Ed Knoblauch 

Deputy Grand Knight – Rich Hokanson 

Chaplain – Rev. Dr.  Richard Gonser (Ret.) 

Chancellor – Pat Foster 

Warden – Tom Trotto 

Recorder – Terry Tobin 

Treasurer – Ken Williams 

Financial Secretary – Herb Sill 

Outside Guard – Dale Kramer 

Inside Guard – Pete Fera 

Advocate – Larry Kowalski 

3 year Trustee – Chris Snyder 

2 year Trustee – Gary Klemens 

1 year Trustee – Dale Grimes 

Lecturer – Ray McConaghy 
 

The Knights News is a monthly publication printed with the 

permission of the officers and members of Council 7970, 

North Ridgeville, Ohio  

Subscription is free with membership. 

Editor and Publicity Director ----------------- Bill Daw 

Articles and news can be submitted via mail to: 

37587 Falcon Ct.   

North Ridgeville, Ohio 44039 

Email:  wdaw924@msn.com

 


